
Taupo Primary School
Newsletter

Thursday 25 June, Week 11
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’

‘Hooked on Learning’

Greetings to you all
We are rapidly approaching the 
end of the term, with next week 
being the last week before the 
holidays!  
The senior leadership team have 
been in and out of classes all 
week and we are loving seeing 
how much has been achieved in 
the time since the students have 
been back at school after lock 
down.
Everyone is getting tired, but we 
are almost there!  Please remind 
your children to go to bed early, 
eat well and stay warm.  
Well done to our basketball teams 
who had their first games last 
Friday!

Reports and Whanau Hui
With the implementation of lockdown, 
our reporting to parent schedule has 
been changed. 
Teachers are currently writing reports 
for students, these will be sent home 
at the end of week 2 next term.
Parent interviews / whanau hui will 
take place in week 3 next term. 
3 August 3.30pm to 7.30pm
6 August 9am to 5.30pm (Teacher 
Only Day - School closed).
In the next few days a booking 
information sheet with your code 
will be sent home with your child.  
We will send a text letting you know 
when to check school bags. 

Food and Cleaning Packages
We have still got some cleaning supply 
packages (from Tuwharetoa Trust) and food 
packages (from a local Church group) available 
for any family that feel they need a little bit 
extra to help them get by.  Contact the office for 
more info. 



Upcoming Events   

31 July Reports come home
3 August    Whanau Korero (parent interviews) 3.30pm to 7.30pm
6 August Whanau Korero 9am to 5.30pm (School closed)

Welcome to a new season of Netball with Taupo 
Primary School!

 

If you haven’t registered already - the deadline for registration is Monday 29 
June. Fees must be paid to the school office by this day, before your netballer 
will be entered into a team. 
 
Team and game information will be posted on the Taupo Primary School 
Netball facebook page.
 
Team lists will be out on Tuesday morning and games will begin on the first 
Saturday of term three.
 
Each team needs a coach, a manager and an umpire.  Thank you to all those 
who have offered their time to coach and manage.  It is very much 
appreciated.  I will be in touch shortly.    
 
We still need a year 6 coach and manager (and umpires!) – we simply can’t 
field a team without volunteers for these roles.  You don’t need to be an 
expert and there are coaching workshops available next week.  Please leave 
your details at the school office if you are able to fill one of these roles.
 
No umpire is required for year 3 & 4 games, but we will need umpires for 
years 5 & 6. It cannot be a coach or manager.  
 
We are looking forward to a fabulous season of netball this year and with new 
players on board it will be a great learning curve for many (including myself!!)!
 

Nga mihi
Lisa Loughlin

We are delighted to introduce Mrs Danielle Collard, our new teacher 
starting in Room 14 next term.  She comes to us very highly 
recommended from Kohimarama School in Auckland.  Danielle is an 
experienced teacher and Team Leader who is passionate about students 
being hooked on learning in fun and creative ways.  We are super excited 
about the passion and zing she is going to bring to Taupo Primary.  We 
know you will give her a warm Taupo Primary School welcome.





Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students 
at Taupo Primary School can access swimming 

lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) - $500 to 
advertise for one year (approximately 36 

publications).  Bookings will be taken on a 
first in, first served basis.

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are Supporting safer swimmers at Taupo 
Primary School


